
Pebble Creek Park 
Play  Area  Renovation

Ribbon Cutting 
The City of Southfield Parks & Recreation Department will hold a ribbon 
cutting ceremony to celebrate the completion of the Pebble Creek Park 

Play Area Renovation on:

Friday, October 27 at 11:30 a.m. 
26355 American Drive, just west of Franklin Road. 

The ribbon cutting will feature remarks from several city officials including 
Mayor Kenson Siver, City Administrator Fred Zorn and Parks & Recreation 

Director Terry Fields. Light refreshments will be served. 

For more information, call Southfield Community 
Relations at (248) 796-5130. 


